
 

 

April 27, 2017 

 

Re: Sunrise Medical “Quickie S646/S636/S626” Power Wheelchair Parts 

Discontinuation.   

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Motors and Electronics from the Quickie S646/S636/S626 Power Wheelchair were 

discontinued in 2012.  Sunrise attempts to carry replacement parts for as long as 

possible up to 5yrs after discontinuation.  However, we now report that at this time 

there are no longer replacement Motors and electronics parts available for all 

Quickie S646/S636/S626 products.      

 

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this information. 

 

Regards, 

 

Dan Critchfield  

Power Product Manager 

Sunrise Medical 

 


